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Shellharbour Platform Extension Project
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians of the Illawarra and pay 
respects to Elders past and present. We recognise & celebrate the diversity of Aboriginal peoples and their 
ongoing cultures & connections to the lands and waters of NSW.

More Trains, More Services
The More Trains, More Services program is delivering platform extensions and rail asset upgrades 
between Sydney’s CBD and the South Coast to support the introduction of the Mariyung fleet. This 
program will simplify and modernise the rail network, creating high capacity, turn up and go services for 
many customers.

Construction completion
At Shellharbour Junction Station, we have extended the platforms by 30 metres and upgraded rail assets 
to support the introduction of the Mariyung fleet. During February we will be completing minor finishing 
work. All construction activities will be completed during standard construction hours and is not 
expected to impact residents. 



Bird’s eye view of the platform extension at Shellharbour

Contact us
For more information about the project, please call 1800 684 490, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit 
yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-shellharbour

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour Construction 
Response Line 1800 775 465.

Translating and interpreting service 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 775 465.




